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The Nodal Protocol and Guides Resolution Task Force (NPGRTF) meet on January17, 2012.
On January 17th, the NPGRTF met for its regularly scheduled meeting. During the meeting the following items were discussed:

The group discussed the ROS Meeting Review – Frank Owens and Matt Stout gave a presentation to the group in regards to the TDSO term proposal.

The OWG was in consensus to:

a. Leave the term unchanged;

b. Clarify the definition of TO to contemplate “designation” rather than “registration”;

c. Look at the language of the OG where TO is used to ensure that it is consistent with the Protocols;

The PRS had no suggestions.

NPGRTF proposes the above, with 

(A) Leaving the term unchanged,
(B) Clarify the definition of TO in the OG's to contemplate “designation” rather than registration or move TO definition to Protocols and include TO box on registration form. 
(C) Look at the language of the OG where TO is used to ensure that it is consistent with the Protocols;
The group also discussed proposed language for a draft NOGRR that clarifies which Entity is responsible to shed Load during an Energy Emergency Alert (EEA) Level 3 event. 

Next NPGRTF meeting – February 14, 2012 at the ERCOT Met Center room 168.
